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You asked, we listened. You now have more choices than ever before 
for your health insurance. Starting July 1, 2024, the City will no longer 
be contracted with Presbyterian Health Plan. United Healthcare and 
Blue Cross/Blue Shield are our new providers, o� ering more options 
to get you the best coverage possible. Your card will change, but the 
same great coverage is here to stay. 

What does this mean for you? Each employee will need to log into the 
Employee Self Service and select a new health care administrator. We 
encourage you to attend an open enrollment meeting to learn about 
your options. Be sure to make your choice during open enrollment 
May 6 - 24, 2024. For more information about this year’s changes, visit 
cabq.gov/benefi ts. 

C A B Q . G O V/ B E N E F I T S

Your Health, 
Your Choice


